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Swedish companies operating in an international environment are dependent on strong support and 
commitment, not least from the Swedish missions abroad. 

The Swedish Embassy in Beijing has for many years been a supportive partner for Swedish companies 
operating in China.
 
In recent years, with a rapidly growing market and an increasingly complex business environment, the 
Swedish Embassy has clearly strengthened its importance. During a challenging time over the past 
year, the Embassy has shown a collective strength in being able to understand the situation for the 
Swedish business community and shown strong commitment to support. Through specific tailored 
meetings the Swedish Embassy in Beijing has become further involved and has been able to navigate 
the challenging environment. The high level of commitment of the Embassy to the development of 
Swedish businesses in China has been very clear to the members of the Swedish Chamber of 
Commerce in China. 
 
As a partner to the Swedish Chamber of Commerce, the Swedish Embassy in Beijing is of greatest 
importance. 
 
Knowing that the work of the Embassy is very much of a team effort, it is with pleasure that we have 
decided to grant the 2021 Honorary Award to the Swedish Embassy in Beijing.
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